
Here at The Shrimp Lover by U, we are committed to making our websites and all other media and communications accessible to our 
users. Accordingly, our websites are designed and maintained in a way to be accessible and usable by individuals with special needs 
or disabilities. We are continuously taking measures to improve our websites and ensure that they conform with the best practices 
and standards set by the Americans with Disabilities Act.

If you encounter any access or navigation barriers on any of our websites, please call 323-668-9113 or email us at 
info@theshrimplover@gmail.com


